No. EDN-H(8)B(3)/2011-Admn/Vac ation Sch.
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.

Phone No. 0177-2653120, Fax : 017 7-2812882

Dated:  Shimla— 171001, the, 7‘“’Febmary, 2022

To
All the Principals,
Govt. Degree/Skt./Pvt./GIA Colleges,
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject:- Regarding reopening of the Gover nment Degree, Sanskrit, Private

and GIA Colleges in the state of 1.P.

As you are aware that after complet.on of the winter vacations, all the
colleges in this state are opening. In this regard, you a-e advised to ensure that COVID
protocol instructions and guidelines issued from time 10 time by the Central and State
Government and other concerned agencies are prope ily 'ollowed so that spreading of this
disease can be prevented and protection of students, siaff «nd everyone can be ensured.

You are advised to take all pos:iblc and necessary precautions in this
regard. Arrangement for thermal scanning and sanitiz.tion of rooms and hands be made and

everyone should be sensitized to adopt COVID appiopriate behaviour. Students should be

encouraged and advised to get vaccinated. O

(Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma)
Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
email-ID-dhe-sml-hp@gov.in
Ph. No. 0177-2656621
Endst. No. the Shimla . dated: ‘[%F ebruary, 2022
Copy for information to:-
1. The Principal Secretary (Education) to the Govi. of FLP.
7" T.0. IT. Cell, DHE, HP. with the request to upload ‘he same on departmental website.

3. Guard file. (-\
j -

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
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